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EXHIBIT 10-B

stephanie Pintar gave a presentation on this item that is on 5. Discuss Permits for Water

¢ at the District office. The Board discussed issues Connections and Water
en§Nperated in the staff note. : Distribution Systems as Well

' ‘ as Methodology to Estimate
Future Water Needs

Chair EQgards stated that the consensus of the Boaggis that A. Provide Direction on
a new ordWance should allow the reassignment ofgkater Development of Water
credits in th&gxamples identified as scenarios 1 giid 2 in the Credit Reassignment
staff note andWesentation, General Manager Bfirina stated Rules

that the Water Igmand Committee would megf to develop a
recommendation ¥ the Board on the definitin of “site” and
“in process,” and hl\w to handle scenarios # and 4. Director
Markey requested th\ District Counsel gffepare a legal
opinion for the Board\ggarding the legfl rights of property
owners considered “in ocess.” Thigfitem would be
considered by the Board § the Febgfary 19, 2004 meeting.

The following comments wike djfected to the Board during
the public comment period oygiis item. (1) Mitzi Dallas
expressed concern regarding gMplication of the rules for
scenario 3. She asked how gan¥ applications for water
credit transfers were pendjfig. (2\Christine Gianoscol
Kemp speaking on behagjfl of the Kyppert application. She
requested that her cliegf's project beyconsidered in progress.
(3) Craig Wilson aslgfd staff if his apiplication was one that
would be considereglin process.” (4)¥atricia Bernardi, a
resident of Carme}fValley, asked Direct® Foy to restate his
comment regardjffg a time period for owr¥rship of a property
prior to it beingfligible for a water credit gassignment. (5)
Tex Irwin regfinded the Board that there ardygmany persons
that maintaigfgardens on contiguous lots. Th&Board should
not elimingfe the opportunity for those property\gwners to
reassign gfater credits to those lots. (6) Robert Carver, an
architegf'who has a client that would like to reassign water
credigfffrom one house to a contiguous lot. He stated that
reasflgnments are based on the fixture-unit methodology so
they will not increase water use.

Staff was directed to place a Consent Calendar item on the B. Discuss Methodology
February 19, 2004 Board meeting agenda, asking for Board Used to Project
authorization to request that the Technical Advisory Jurisdictions’ Future
Committee provide a recommendation on a methodology for Water Needs

projecting future water needs within 90 days.

jetta Stern gave a presentation on this item thag is on file C. Review Rules and
it office. General Manager Fagj ed that any _ Regulations Governing
arding wa 1bution systems Water Distribution
y 0f2004. Other priorities ' Systems, and Discuss
sel Laredo briefly - Potential Changes

changes to the
could not occur until J
will take precedence

at the District office.

Director Potter excused himself from the meeting at 4
PM.



